LETTER FROM LADYBIRD JOHNSON AFTER THE DEDICATION OF THE

PINEYWOODS NATIVE PLANT CENTER

APRIL 12, 2000

DEAR DAVE,

WHAT A ROYAL WELCOME YOU GAVE ME LAST FRIDAY! I LOVED
VISITING THE BEAUTIFULLY PRESERVED MILL CREEK CROSSING AND LANANA
CREEK TRAIL, AND I COULD HAVE STAYED ALL AFTERNOON JUST DRINKING IN
THEIR BEAUTY!

THE DEDICATION WAS SO WELL PLANNED AND JUST RIGHT IN EVERY WAY
FROM THE BEAUTIFUL SUNSHINE, SCOUTS BEARING COLORS AND LEADING THE
PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE, TO THE INFORMAL BUT ENJOYABLE SPEECHES, THE
GRAND OLD TUCKER ESTATE AND THE DEMONSTRATION GARDEN! AND THE
LUNCHEON WAS NO LESS ENJOYABLE -- I ESPECIALLY LOVED THE WILDFLOWER
TABLE ARRANGEMENTS AND LITTLE POTS OF WINKLER'S WHITE FIREWHEEL!

TOMORROW THE MEN WILL PLANT MY WHITE FIREWHEEL AND I CAN'T
WAIT TO SEE THE BEAUTIFUL RARE BLOSSOMS GROWING IN MY VERY OWN
YARD! THANK YOU SO MUCH FOR YOUR GENEROSITY IN ALLOWING ME TO TAKE
ENOUGH FOR THE RANCH, MY HOUSE IN AUSTIN AND THE WILDFLOWER CENTER!

HOW HAPPY YOU AND JAMES MUST HAVE BEEN TO SEE YOUR DREAM
REALIZED, AND I COMMEND YOU FOR YOUR PRESERVATION WORK AND
ESTABLISHMENT OF THE PINEYWOODS NATIVE PLANT CENTER AND LADY BIRD
JOHNSON DEMONSTRATION GARDEN -- I HAVE THE HIGHEST HOPES FOR BOTH
OF THEM! IT DID NOT HAPPEN WITHOUT THE LABOR OF A LOT OF CARING
AND DEDICATED HANDS, AND I HOPE EVERYONE CONCERNED IS BASKING IN
THE KNOWLEDGE THAT THEY HAVE CREATED SOMETHING OF ENDURING
IMPORTANCE FOR THE AREA. PLEASE CONVEY MY BEST REGARDS AND
GRATITUDE TO ALL OF YOUR STUDENTS WHO SO ABLY ASSISTED YOU.

WITH A HEART FULL OF THANKS,

DR. DAVID CREECH
ROUTE 8, BOX 3295
NACOGDOCHES, TX 79561
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